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Welcome to our new school bulletin! 

With so many exciting events going on in school every week, we 

thought it would be nice to share them with parents and carers on a 

more regular basis.  We will continue to issue our termly Hemlines with 

a round-up of the term and the What’s On Calendar.  

 

It has been a short but very busy half term!  

The children have all been working hard 

and we have seen some super examples of 

work around the school.  Particular mention 

needs to go to Ash Class’s Terracotta Army 

which has guarded Mrs Chappell’s office 

for the past few weeks! 

 

           

        

    

 

French Breakfast  
Merci beaucoup to everyone who 

attended our French Breakfast this 

morning.   

 

It was really lovely to see so many 

families enjoying the croissants and 

chocolat chaud! 

 

What a great way to launch our 

Global Gateway Day. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Global Gateway Day 

Each class has spent today learning all about different parts of the 

world 

EYFS have been learning about New Zealand and have painted flags 

and learnt The Haka 

Y1 have been looking at China, learning a Chinese Dragon dance 

Y2 have practiced Greek dancing, tasted Greek food and looked at 

mosaics 

Y3 have learnt about deserts and dot print painting geckos 

Y4 have been practicing Hawaiian dancing, and tasting Hawaiian 

food 

Y5 have been researching South Korea and the Winter Olympics 

Y6 have been learning about South America and the Amazon 

Have a look at the Pupils tab on our website to see photos from today 
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Sports News 

We sent a group of children to Escrick Primary last week for a Key Steps 

Gymnastics tournament.  Out of three competitions, we won two!!  A very 

big well done to all the participants for trying their best and representing 

the school in a very positive way. 

We also had a group of children visit Barlby High for the day to take part 

in a cluster PE Day.  This involved them working with lots of children from 

other local schools, participating in various sports including trampolining 

and table tennis. 

Year 4 have been making use of our brand new running track in their 

Sports Science lessons.  The whole school will be using the track after Half 

Term.  

         

________________________________________________________________ 

Home School Transport – including children and young people  

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/home-school-transport-including-children-and-

young-people-send 

We have been asked by NYCC to send the above link for parents to find 

out about the consultation regarding changes to home school transport 

for children with SEND. 

Reminders… 

Y6 Bikeability – please ensure children have bikes, helmets, lots of layers, 

change of clothes, coat and gloves on the days they are taking part 

(you should have had a message telling you which days).  We must have 

consent forms returned for your child to participate 

Whole School Trip – please check your emails on Parentmail.  We have 

sent a letter about our next whole school trip.  The consent form is on the 

Form tab and payment should be made on Parentpay. 

Music Lessons  - Guitar and keyboard lessons will be as normal after Half 

Term 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

February 19 

School Opens after Half Term 

Mon February 19th – Thurs 22nd  

Bikeability – year 6  

 

February 21 

Able Maths event (selected 

children)  

 

February 22 

Hi 5 Netball (rearranged event)  

 

February 22 

Fun French Day (selected 

children)  

 

February 22 

Sensory Room Grand Opening 

3.15pm  

 

February 23 

Book Fair begins (after school) 
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